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Dear Parents, 
 

All the Black Springs students will be competing in the 2011 Bathurst Eisteddfod at the Bathurst 
Memorial Entertainment Centre (BMEC) on the 14th and 15th September 2011 as follows: 
 

Wednesday, 14th September - from 1.00pm - Infants percussion 
Involves infants students (K-2) only.  On this day, travel from school to BMEC and then home after the 
Eisteddfod is the responsibility of parents.  Children aged 7 and under must be provided with a booster 
seat for car travel.  Mrs Peard, with parents’ assistance, will be with the children for the performance. 
 

Thursday, 15th September - from 9.00am 
Small Schools choir, Small Schools verse speaking, Small Schools percussion 

Involves all our students.  On this day, travel to and from BMEC will be by bus at a cost of $5.00 per 
student.  Students must be at school by 7.45am to allow adequate time to travel to Bathurst.  Students 
will return to school in the afternoon in time for buses. 
 
Students need to wear their best winter school uniform, including a long-sleeved yellow school shirt 
with black trousers (not shorts).  They will need to wear a school hat and they need to bring a packed 
recess and lunch, together with plenty of water to drink. 
 
The cost for the bus is $5.00 per student.  Please complete the attached permission note and return to 
school, together with payment, by Friday, 2nd September.   
 
Karolyn Blackburn, Principal 
 

Permission for 2011 Bathurst Eisteddfod 

 
I give permission for my child(ren)              
to participate in the 2011 Bathurst Eisteddfod as follows:   
 
   Wednesday, 14

th
 September - from 1.00pm:  Infants percussion     (Please tick if your child is in K-2) 

I understand that travel from school to BMEC and then home after the Eisteddfod is the responsibility of parents.  
Children aged 7 and under must be provided with a booster seat for car travel.  Mrs Peard will also be at BMEC. 
 
Thursday, 15

th
 September - from 9.00am:    (all students) 

Small Schools choir, Small Schools verse speaking, Small Schools percussion 
I understand that travel to and from BMEC will be by bus, and that my children must be at school by 7.45am.  
I acknowledge that my children need to bring with them their recess, lunch, school hat and plenty of water.   
 
I acknowledge that all students must wear their best winter uniform, including a long-sleeved yellow school 
shirt with black trousers (not shorts)  
 

I enclose $              ($5.00 per child for the bus) 
 
You need to be aware of my child/children’s following medical condition:      
 

 
Signed:           Dated:       
   (Parent/Carer) 
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